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I am writing to express my support for a strong cap and investment policy.
I am a proud Oregonian and parent of two grown children who both plan
on raising their own families in the state. We share grave concerns about
our future, and we urge our legislators to consider the perils that climate
change pose to our livability, economy, and opportunity to thrive.
Allocating funds from the Transportation Decarbonization Investments
Account to reduce greenhouse gas emissions, support walkable
communities, and enable affordable mobility for all will pay long lasting
dividends for all Oregonians. 

Thank you,

Deborah Stein


